
 
Highly Secret 

Written by NUR No. 13,472 
Sounds of shouting, foot stamping and table banging echoed around the village last Saturday when a 

group of excited racing fans attended a race meeting in the 
Mission Hall. Race organiser Jez whipped up the atmosphere, 
we all carefully studied our race sheets, read the form of the 
horses and placed our bets with the highly efficient bookies. 
There were lots of groans and yells of triumph as people 
collected their winnings. Delicious fish and chips from 
Straceys provided a break from the tension and a chance to 
compare our 

fortunes. At the end of the night some of us were broke and 
presented with wooden spoons while Steve had made an 
unbelievable £64,000. Can’t believe that he didn’t have inside 
information!!! Nonetheless it was a great evening and lovely 
to be back with friends having fun. 
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